
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Welcome to Awana at Chemung Christian Fellowship
to the belief that the greatest impact for Christ starts with kids who know, love and serve Him
excited to get to know and spend time with your child and share Jesus with him or her
entrusting your child with us! 

Chemung Christian Fellowship will hold Aw
specific theme, which is listed on the Awana Schedule
sections in their handbooks, church attendance, and participating in the theme.
25,000 points, they earn a prize from the Prize Box.

Awana at CCF will follow the Waverly school calendar. If, due to bad weather, Waverly closes school 
or cancels after-school activities, Awana will be canceled too
the church website (www.chemungchristianfellowship.com
pages. If Waverly closes due to a health concern, the CCF Board of Adm
whether Awana and other church activities are canceled. This decision will then be communicated by 
the same methods for a weather related cancellation.

The health and safety of all children and families who come to CCF is of 
order to keep everyone as safe as possible, we are taking the following precautions:

 Temperature checks for all children, parents, volunteers, and visitors

 Masks required for everyone, except Puggles, when social d

 Commonly used surfaces (tables, chairs, etc.) will be disinfected between uses.

 Commonly used items (handrails, door knobs, bathrooms, etc.) will be disinfected

 Gloves will be used, and changed frequentl
their books, Bibles, and other belongings

 Pre-packaged snacks will be given at snack time

 Frequent hand sanitizer and hand 

 One way traffic in the building, where possible.

 Weekly health screening questionnaire
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CCF believes that children are important and is offering Awana at no cost to families. Clubbers will be 
given one book and uniform. If a Clubber’s book or uniform is lost, it can be replaced at the expense of 
the parent. (Books are approximately $10 and uniforms are approximately $15.) 

Due to the ongoing pandemic, we will not be offering a dinner prior to our Wednesday evening 
activities. If we are able to offer the dinner at a later date, we will announce it a week or two in advance. 

If your Clubber does not have a Bible, please let a leader know. We would be happy to give your child a 
Bible. If you have any questions, please contact the church at (607) 877-4033, ccf726@gmail.com, or by 
Facebook Messenger. You may also contact me directly at (607) 742-0166. 

Thanks again for bringing your child to Awana. We look forward to a great year together! 

Sincerely, 

 
Meghan Miller 
Children’s Ministry Director 


